
Friday, March 4, 2022
6:30 PM – 8:30 PM
Deukmejian Wilderness Park
3429 Markridge Road, Glendale, CA 91214

Social media is filled with videos of bears in swimming 
pools, in garbage cans and in back yards. Are you curious 
why? Join us for this informative talk about California 
black bears. Our host for the evening will be Urban Wildlife 

Specialist, Dana Stangel of Teranga Ranch. Space is limited.

RSVP at Glendaleca.gov/BEARS 

•	 This event is FREE! 

•	 For more information  
call (818) 548-3795. 

•	 This event is recommended  
for ages 14 and older.

Please follow the current Health 
Officer Order concerning masking 
requirements and safety measures 
while participating in the activities.

Sponsored by:

Bears in Mind
Trails & Open Space Program

Para información en español, llame a (818) 548-2000.

Հայերեն տեղեկությունների համար զանգահարել հետևյալ 
հեռախոսահամարով (818) 548-2000.

FRIDAY NIGHT LECTURE

© J. Turner

@MyGlendaleParks

Disclaimer: The City of Glendale’s Community Services & Parks Department is not 
affiliated with the presenter. All topics and speakers are presented for informational 
purposes. The speaker’s information, advice, views, opinions, or services do not 
necessarily reflect or represent the official policy or position of the City and its 
Community Services & Parks Department.

Reasonable accommodations will be 
made upon request. Please notify us 
within 72 hrs prior to event date.


